
                                                  

  

 
 

 

  

                                                                                   

CALL FOR THE SELECTION OF FULL TIME ACADEMIC STAFF FOR A 

WEEK EXCHANGE WITH THE POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY OF VALENCIA 

(SPAIN) 
 

 

The University of the Free State and the Polytechnic University of Valencia (Spain) have 

agreed to cooperate for the exchange of students and staff in the context of the 

Erasmus+KA107 programme. 

With whom: The Polytechnic University of Valencia (UPV). You find further 

information about his university here: http://www.upv.es/index-en.html  

Period of the stay in the UPV: One week in 2021/2022 according to the agreement 

between three selected lecturers (including post-doctoral fellows) and the UPV 

hosting lecturers. 

What: The selected lecturers will exchange experiences and explore fields of 

research and collaboration in common.   

ELIGIBLE lecturers: Full-time lecturers of the Higher Education & Human 

Development Research Group and the Centre for Development Support.  

APPLICATIONS SHOULD BE SUBMITTED: BEFORE 4 December 2020 to Chevon 

Slambee (jacobsCS@ufs.ac.za) 

The application should include: 

1. CV in English 

2. Motivation letter where the applicant expresses the reasons why he/she 

wishes to participate in this exchange and defines his/her field of research at 

present  

3. Draft of a pre-agreed work plan with a UPV professor and letter of support 

from UPV professor 

SELECTION CRITERIA 

The Selection Committee will consider the following criteria: 

1. The level of English: up to 20 points 

2. Applicant's curriculum vitae: up to 60 points 

http://www.upv.es/index-en.html


                                                  

  

 
 

 

  

                                                                                   

3. Proposed work plan: up to 20 points. This section will take into account the added 

value of mobility (for both institutions and for the participant) and the expected 

impact and results. 

Bloemfontein, 30th November 2020 

 
Chevon Slambee 

Erasmus+ Coordinator 


